



Dear Parent,

We are taking part in Honor Their Courage, a Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP) initiative to raise awareness and funds that provide life-changing programs for wounded warriors and their families.

Wounded Warrior Project is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization whose mission is to honor and empower injured veterans. Since its founding in 2003, WWP has been transforming the lives of America's injured veterans and their families through programs and services in mental health, career counseling, and longterm rehabilitative care, along with advocacy efforts, improving the lives of millions of warriors and their families.

Through this initiative, WWP is providing downloadable lesson plans and activities for your child to learn age-appropriate information about veterans, including material on military values, reading lists, and word association exercises. WWP is also providing custom videos to support the above activities and value discussions lead by warriors on the core tenants of the military: Commitment, Honor, Courage, Service, and Integrity.

We can incorporate school-focused activities to bring our school community together for a good cause. There is an optional fundraising component through Honor Their Courage that creates a service-learning opportunity for students. WWP is offering great prizes for your student's entire classroom or school that range from WWP wristbands and plaques, to a virtual or in-person Wounded Warrior spokesperson sharing their story and answering questions in real time.

At WWP, they say that the greatest casualty is being forgotten. With the willingness of your child to learn and give back, they can be part of a generation that ensures this does not happen to our nation's injured veterans. To learn more about the lifesaving programs and services that WWP offers to injured veterans and their families, please go to <u>woundedwarriorproject.org</u>.

Thank you!